
Greetings AZ Eagles Parents, we've had a lovely month upstairs in the Eagles classroom. Our 
MicroEcon Committee's Shark Tank recently invited eight (8) new small businesses into the AZ Eagles 
Marketplace. The entrepreneurs were issued their small business loans and have begun preparations 
for our grand opening sale at this year's Secret Garden Fall Festival on Saturday, Nov. 11th. The 
adolescents enjoyed interacting with families at the Art Walk as they introduced their new small 
businesses. We had a successful first pumpkin patch (until the heat damaged many of our remaining 
pumpkins). In other news, we started our second quarter occupations this week: Cooking (techniques/
science), Survival, and Psychology. Our kitchen scientists made a delicious Hungarian Goulash that the 
class enjoyed. Rehearsals for our Childsplay production of Snow White have begun in earnest and are 
going well so far. In seminar, 7th graders are reading a historical fiction novel entitled, The King of 
Mulberry Street and 8th graders have been reading some dystopian fiction, having just finished Animal 
Farm and starting 1984. We hope you're enjoying the cooling temperatures and wish you a joyful month 
ahead. 

  

 

 




